
 
 

28th February 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Vocabulary Parade 

A huge well done and thank you to all our children, families and teachers for an extremely success-
ful vocabulary parade today.  It was wonderful to see so many children who had thought of such 
unusual words and dressed up to represent the word.  Each class had the opportunity to parade 
around the school hall to show their costume designs.  A display of photographs and costumes will 
showcase this fantastic event. 

Book Week 

Next week we look forward to celebrating book week.   

Here is some information about the exciting events we have planned in school. 

Monday 2nd March - 9am Whole School Assembly (Parents welcome)  Launch of Book Week 
Tuesday 3rd  March - School Book Hunt 
Wednesday 4th March - Book themed lunch/Potato Character competition (letters have gone out 
for this)/Paired reading (Children read with other children in other classes) 
Thursday 5th March - Gallery visit to meet an author/Parents invited in to make costumes 
Friday 6th March - 9am Whole School Assembly costume competition winners - 1 child per class 
to visit Sainsbury’s to spend their book voucher/Book swap run by the pastoral team and Children’s 
Leadership Team 

Snow 

A reminder about how you will be informed in case the school has to close due to 
heavy snow.  This information is on the back of this newsletter. 

Spelling Shed Winners 

Congratulations to our top speller Hadid Mahmood (Class 5) with 
15,742,968 total points for her correct spellings. 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 2, 6, 8, 10, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance last 
week.  

OTHER DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Tuesday 3rd March - Children non-uniform for 100% attendance 

Place Winners Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

1st Class 5 10,341,332

2nd Class 4 12,624,220

3rd Class 10 18,638,266


